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Thursday 30th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are now in a position to share our class structure and class teacher deployment for September.  
 
Mrs Newton, who is covering for Miss Pickard, is going to stay with us permanently at Burton Salmon. She will teach the 
class full-time, until Miss Pickard returns, when they will job share the position, with Mrs Newton leading the class for 3 
out of the 5 days. Thank you for sending your well wishes into Miss Pickard, she has appreciated your kind thoughts and 
we hope to see her later in the second half of the summer term. 
 
Class 1 will remain a reception and nursery class.  Due to the large numbers of Year 1 children, they will be taught phonics, 
writing and maths separately each morning by Mrs Newton, before returning to Miss McNicholl in the afternoon for their 
foundation subject learning. Mrs Newton will teach phonics, writing and maths to the reception children in the afternoon. 
 
Class 2 will be taught by Miss McNichol and it will be a Year 2/3 class each morning and a 1/2/3 class each afternoon, and 
Class 3 will be taught by Mr Bealey and he will teach Year 4/5/6. 
 
We are still considering TA deployment and will update you with this information in June, alongside PPA cover. We are 
pleased to share that Mrs Hindle is going to stay with us and will continue in Class 1 with the reception and nursery children. 
 
Here is a summary table, outlining the class structures for September: 
 

Class Teacher 

Class 1 -Nursery and Reception Mrs Newton (Job sharing with Miss Pickard upon her return) 

Class 2 -Year 1/2/3 Miss McNichol 

Class 3 -Year 4/5/6 Mr Bealey 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Craig Bealey 
Head of School 
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